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Circular 012-2024 
 

13 February 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
 
VODACOM CELL SIGNAL IN THE VILLLAGE: 
 
We have been consulting with Vodacom in an effort to improve the cell signal in the Village. 
 
To this effect, Vodacom has been out to the Village to test signal strength in various parts of the Village 
and have gone back to make adjustments to the two main towers that provide signal to our Village.  (All 
Saints Tower and the Broadacres tower off Lombardy) 
 
They confirmed that these adjustments have been completed today. 
 
We trust that you will see an improvement in your cell signal already.  Should you however still 
experience really bad signal, please let us know so that we can point out these locations to them when 
they do their next follow up visit at the end of February 2024.   
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

   
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 

 


